

Hill Top Primary Academy

Batley Road, West Ardsley, Wakefield, WF3 1HD
Principal: Mrs Karen Hyams
Deputy Principal: Mrs Joanne Lancaster
Tel: (0113) 3074750
Fax: (0113) 3074751

E-Mail: office@hilltopprimary.org.uk Website: www.hilltopprimary.org.uk



World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 2019

Dear Children,

To celebrate World Book Day this year, Hill Top Primary is challenging you to create a Book in a Box and bring it into school on Thursday 7th March.

On this day all the creations will be exhibited in school where guest judges will choose the most creative or imaginative one from each class.

In addition to this, in school your teachers will plan a range of fun and interesting activities around reading and books.

Please tell your parents that at 2.45pm School will be open for your parents to come into school and have a look at everyone's creations.

You have 4 weeks to create a Book in a Box.

All you need to do is:

- Choose a book
- Find a box of any size
- Then recreate the key features from the story in a box.
- Remember to include the book title, author and YOUR NAME

On the other side of this letter are some photographs which may help you when you are thinking about your designs.

Good Luck and happy designing!
Mrs Lancaster





















